
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982

JUN 0 52007

Dear ~~awson,

Thank you for the outstanding support and superb effort you provided
to make the "Spotlight on Leadership Month" a success at the Fourteenth
District. As a result, the Coast Guard's 28 leadership competencies were
highlighted during the course of the Leadership Month providing over 200
person hours of leadership exposure.

The web support you provided enabled all members of the Fourteenth
District to have an electronic calendar of events, daily information regarding
Spotlight on Leadership sessions, and links to Coast Guard leadership
references. Your efforts resulted in outstanding participation by all levels of
the organization. The importance of your work will have a lasting impact on
developing leadership throughout the Fourteenth District.

Sincerely,
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Rear Admiral .S. Coast Guard

Mr. Ervin B. Lawson

c/o Commander (dt)
Coast Guard Fourteenth District
300 Ala Moana Boulevard
Honolulu. HI 96850


